
 
 

 

 
The Comet 

49 East Elizabeth St. 
Skaneateles, NY  13152 

315-291-2231 – High School Main Office 
 
 
Dear Parent, 
 
As an upcoming senior, there are many things your son/daughter will have to think about.  One very important 
detail is the senior portrait for the yearbook.  You will be contacted by many photographers regarding this 
issue.  The purpose of this letter is to inform you of the specifications that need to be followed in order for 
your son/daughter’s portrait to be published in our yearbook. 
 
Your son or daughter must have a picture taken and a color digital via our Google form to the school by 
October 15, 2025.  Please pay close attention to this deadline!  The pages containing the senior portraits 
go to the publishing company to meet the first deadline in late October.  The sooner we receive the portrait, 
the better. 
 
If you are using one of the photographers listed below, the photographer will send us the picture. Forward the 
“Photographer Google Form” to your photographer if they are listed below.  
 
For live links, visit Skaneateles High School Library home page.  
 
Parent Google Form Portrait and OTHER required information/pictures. 
Photographer Google Form Portrait only 
 
 
Digitals, in high resolution, should be sent via Google form, either by the parent or the photographer. 
Name the photo “Senior Photo Student Last Name, First Name.”  For example: “Senior photo Lloyd, 
Mackenzie.” 
  
Specifications are: 

●​ Minimum 300 dpi, 4x5 inches minimum dimension  
●​ high resolution digital JPEG 
●​ color  
●​ head and shoulders shot (if will be zoomed in to head and shoulders if it is not a head and 

shoulders image) 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdbX4tG9bC2lhoWiIu5Q73a1cv6pfTw2E2q7PJaOO2MwK3utg/viewform?usp=sharing&ouid=115995236915746299487
https://forms.gle/Dfv7R1ZwPp8LPCLW7


 
 
 
 
 
 
Our recommended photographers:  
 

●​ Evan Whitney: Located in Skaneateles. (www.whitneyimages.net). Via email at etw419@gmail.com. Many of 
his action shots and senior portraits are displayed in the 2025 yearbook.  

●​ Alaina Davis: (Skan Alum) in Skaneateles 730-0704 (http://alainadavisphotography.com). Via email at 
alainadavisphoto@gmail.com. Her senior portraits can be found in the 2024 book. 

●​ Julia Cirincione: (Skan Alum) in Skaneateles. (https://jecirincione.wixsite.com/juliacirincione)Via email at 
juliaelizabethc20@gmail.com. Her senior portraits can be found in the 2024 book. 

●​ SkaneatelesPortraits.com as advertised in the 2024 yearbook. 
●​ Deb McGwin Photo and Design: 585-576-7333( www.debmcgwinphotoanddesign.com ) 
●​ Carol DiSalvo on Genesee St. 685-0310, (www.caroldisalvophotography.com ). 
●​ Paul Carmen Photography: Located in Syracuse. (917) 697-5885 (www.paulcarmenphotography.com) 
●​ Mary Buttolph Photography 857-5224 in Skaneateles (www.marybuttolph.com) 
●​ Parker Stone:  Located in East Syracuse.   463-0577 (www.parkerstonephotography.com). 
●​ H. Hawkins Photography: Located in Syracuse.  209-9083, (www.HHawkinsPhotography.com) 
●​ Hawley Studio: Located in Syracuse. (http://hawleyphoto.com) 
●​ Rob Howard on Academy St.  685-5267.  
●​ Chickadee Lane Photography on West Lake Road (has state and national recognition and accreditation).    

685-3928.   
●​ Danmark Studio in Jordan, 689-3099. 
●​ Susan Barry Photography:  672-9795 or 278-3853 offers unique, quality work at reasonable prices. 
●​ Nicola Rinaldo: nicolavisuals@gmail.com, 315-744-3059, (https://nicolarinaldo.com) 

 
 
 
If you have any questions, please contact one of the yearbook advisors at the high school. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mrs. Heidi Lloyd (hlloyd@skanschols.org) 
Mrs. Beth Zysk (ezysk@skanschools.org) 
Mr. Dan Mulroy (dmulroy@skanschools.org ) 
 
Yearbook Advisors 
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